Palawan Wildlife Rescue and Conservation Center

Brgy. Irawan, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
Email: gwrcc.gawb@gmail.com
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Department of Environment and Natural Resources
§ Natural Resources Development Corporation

May 02, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR ; The Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.,

Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The Officer in Charge, NRDC
FROM 3 The Project Manager of PWRCC,

In Concurrent Capacity as PENRO
SUBJECT 4 REQUEST TO OPEN AND ALLOW THE STALLS AT

PALAWAN RESCUE AND CONSERVATION CENTER
(PWRCC) TO BE OPENED FOR BUSINESS PURPOSE

This pertains to the letter dated March 10, 2023 of the Tenants of PWRCC stalls
wherein a meeting was conducted on April 13, 2023, attended by previous lessees of stalls.
Discussed during the meeting is their intent to rent again a commercial space for souvenir,
canteen, and photo print shop, among other. It also aims to generate additional source of income
as well as to make the Center financially sustainable for its operation.

The lessees raised willingness to spend their money on the repair/reconstruction of
dilapidated stalls for the project. Accordingly, some of them renewed their business permit
while waiting for the approval of the proposal and were willing to pay a monthly rental. The
undersigned advised them that they will be notified as soon as the department approved the
submitted business plan incorporating the said rental space projects.

In view hereof, this office recommends the opening and allowing the stalls at the
PWRCC to operate for business. This will be another source of additional income to support

the center operations. Hence, respectfully requesting a clearance to enter into a contract with
potential investor to operate a business.

For information, consideration, and approval.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC



March 10, 2023

To : The President / OIC
Natural Resources Development Corporation
Ermita, Manila

Thru : PENRO FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC | PALAWAN
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OIC - Project Director ; CONSERVATION CENTEE 4

PWRCC, Puerto Princesa Palawan : RE F &'Vt.D !

! @ - |

To whom it may concern: 0 AT e_“3{\(jézuz7; |
Good day!

We are the tenants of stalls at PWRCC Compound here in Puerto Princesa, Palawan. We are
writing to express our intention to still operate our businesses inside the PWRCC Compound.
We temporarily closed our establishments last March 16, 2020 up until now due to the
pandemic. It's been three (3) years now since we ceased operation and we hope we could be
allowed to continue our businesses since tourists are coming in for almost a year or more than
a year now.

With sincere plea, we hope to be allowed to open our stalls, as this is a great means to recover
from our financial challenges since we closed three years ago.

Hoping so much for your consideration and we will truly appreciate your kind understanding.

Thank you very much and God bless.

Respectfully,
TENANTS OF PWRCC STALLS

(v/fw Rapu) La ,4&40,1
[Py Pf'{i\'(‘(fwfj?c
Y13ete&HGY) 099 % ——



